
 

 

Monday, 14 March 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Many of our students have been talking about the war that is happening between Russia and Ukraine. 

We have been truly impressed with their compassion and would like to support them in their desire to 

do something to help. 

 

On Wednesday 16th March, students will be allowed to wear blue and yellow to school, instead of their 

uniform and will be asked to donate £1. Where possible, we would really like the students to stick to 

the yellow/blue theme, but we obviously do not expect anyone to buy clothing specifically for this day, 

if they do not have clothes in this colour. 

 

During personal development lessons in tutorial, staff will be delivering lessons on this conflict. They 

will be using resources provided by the DFE, to help our students understand this situation as best as 

possible. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Mrs Brett 

 


